
HR Schmidt meets EEAS Deputy
Managing Director for Europe
Makovec

High Representative Christian Schmidt met today in Sarajevo
with the deputy managing director for Western Europe, Western
Balkans, Turkey and the UK at the European External Action
Service, Marko Makovec, to discuss the current situation in
BiH.
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